
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/4/2024 3:46:39 AM

First name: Neil

Last name: Soneson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I encourage the forrest service to recognize that fixed climbing anchors are in fact impermanent and

can be removed if improperly placed or threatens wildlife. The climbing community is responsible for maintaining

the fixed anchors and they allow people to explore wilderness areas, which is their right to do so.


